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DOMESTIC 4L

WILSON
DANDELION KILLER

GUARANTEE:
2,4-D (Amine) 145 g/L

REG. No. 4155.02 P.C.P. ACT

Treats 4800 m2

KILLS BROAD-LEAVED LAWN WEEDS.
DANDELION, PLANTAIN, RAGWEED

and many more.

CAUTION       POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO

L9H 3H3

WEEDS CONTROLLED:  Dandelion, Plantain, Ragweed, Burdock,
Shepherd's Purse, Mustard, Pigweed, Bindweed and other annual and
perennial weeds. 

DIRECTIONS:  Mix 75 mL (5 tablespoonfuls) in 20 litres of water
and spray evenly over 100 square metres of lawn, or use for spot
treating individual weeds. 

Apply in May, June or September when weeds are growing actively.
Do not cut grass two days before or after treatment.  Do not
apply in very hot, very dry or rainy weather.  Do not apply on
newly seeded lawns until after third mowing. 



PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid spray drift
onto ornamental plants, fruits, vegetables.  Do not use on Bent
Grasses.  Do not use weedkiller sprayer for other uses.  Avoid
contacting skin, eyes and clothing. 

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, flush with water and get medical
attention.  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If swallowed,
get medical attention at once.  Dispose of empty container with
regular garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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